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All schools in the Pembroke Cluster have been working well together to create a unified recovery plan to return the children to school in the most effective, but most importantly, safest way.
In line with the recommendations from the Local Authority we will be offering pupils from Reception to Year 6 one day in school per week. The school will be open Monday through to Thursday but closed on Friday to allow the school to have a deep clean. 
On each day we will have one Year group from Key Stage 2 and one Year group from the Foundation Phase, plus the children who have been booked into the hub. The maximum number for each of these groups is 8 children.
We will be contacting parents on Friday of this week to confirm if their child is returning to us on the 29th June – as pupil numbers per day must be kept to the guidance. 
Teaching Groups; at the moment therefore we are intending to have 
	
	Foundation Phase Year Groups
	Key Stage 2 Year Groups

	Monday
	Year 1
	Year 6

	Tuesday
	Year 2
	Year 5

	Wednesday
	
	Year 3

	Thursday
	Reception
	Year 4

	Friday
	School Closed for deep clean
	



Key Worker Children and Vulnerable Pupils will still be able to attend the school hub on Fridays.
